
 

 

 

Friday, 29 November 2024 

 

• We resumed crushing at Kalamia Mill this morning, following an extended stop due 

to a full bin derailment at the tippler station late yesterday afternoon. 

• The derailment resulted in some damage to our control equipment. 

• Our teams worked through the night to clear the derailed bins, assess damage 

and replace damaged components. 

• Crushing resumed about 8.30am today. 

• Our logistics team will be in contact to discuss loading requirements. 

Best regards 

 

JAMES WALLACE 

Group Manager Operations (Sugar)  

   

  

 

 
 

 


